Oy
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

17th January, 1933.

Dear Sirp,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 13th instant relative to the steamer "GRANDLIEU"
and note that the particulars necessary for the completion
of the freeboard report will be obtained on the ship's
return to your port in about three weeks' tine.

I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

bro Secretary.

R.d. Easthope, B8 Q. ,
NANTES.
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